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it Your letter of 29 October conveyed a request om the Prime Minister
N g M_(

that the CPRS should produce a report, by 20 November, on the possibility

of relatingggztionalised industry board members' salaries to their performance.

2 Our report is attached. The conclusions are summarised at the
end (paragraphs A - D, page 11). In brief, we believe that payment-=by-resul ts
schemes for nationalised industry boards should be feasible and useful, though
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they will need a sharper definition of performance objectives; some problems,

‘Particularly relating to accountability, will have to be overcome. If Ministers

agree, they will need first to discuss with the Chairmen, then subJect to

their reaction to a arrange for a detailed scheme to be worked out for a particular

industry. i

3 Your letter euggests that the Prime’Miﬁiéter;may wish to have

the report circulated for consideration in E(NI). Clearly Ministers will

wish to reach a view as soon as possible, so that the pay issue does not
complicate discussion of the broader issues arising out of the main
CPRS report,

k, I am sending a copy of this minute and the report to those who

received a copy of your letter.
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